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Kern River
Deadline: 2/9/10 by 12 noon

Audrey Lane
6713 Weldon Ave.
Bakersfield, Ca. 93308
Jan.23, 2010
To the Members of the Board, ‘

I understand that you will be voting on Feb. 16, concerning the water in the Kern River.

I would ask you to vote favorably to allow us; if water is available, to have water flowing
through Bakersfield once again.

I have lived here 25 years and I can count on one hand the number of times I have seen
water in the river. ‘

I hate to see the trees along the riverbed dieing from lack of water. Trees are a very
precious asset to our otherwise desert land scape.

We could certainly use some beauty around us and I understand clearly the plus this
would be to replenish the aquifers.

Please vote to allow us to have this much needed resource.

Sincerely,
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